
From: UWL Canvas Administrator 
Subject: Canvas Enrollment Problem [02-08-19] 
 
To instructors using Canvas   
 
Friday, February 8, 2019, 5:00 p.m. 
 
Based on the reduction of phone calls and tickets to the Canvas support line, the course 
enrollment problem appears to be resolving. However, if you or your students continue to 
experience problems accessing your Canvas course, please report it to Canvas Support 24/7. 
The number is 833.826.8720.   
 


